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Why change a system of voting that works well? What problem are you looking to 

address? There has been almost no evidence of voter fraud in Oregon. Ballots are 

very traceable from initial mailing to receipt, acceptance and counting. 

 

This bill is not addressing any real issue that impacts Oregonians or will help their 

lives in anyway. 


